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Dear Parents,          Date:8th January 2024 

Year 5 Ancient Greeks Workshop 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged a visit in school for our Year 5 class from ‘Gregorios, a 

Spartan Hoplite’ into school to bring history to life in an exciting workshop specifically designed for Key Stage 2, offering 

hands on historical enquiry through artefacts. This ties in with our History topic – The Greeks.  The children will learn 

about Ancient Greek Culture and Warfare, Ancient Greek Life, their pastimes, toys and games and hear Ancient Greek 

Stories. 

The visit will take place on Thursday 29th February 2024. 

Please see parent pay to consent to your child taking part in the activity and for the voluntary contribution of £10 towards 

the cost of the visit by Thursday 22nd February. This contribution covers the cost of the workshop. 80% of the visit cost 

is needed for the visit to be able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

 

Regards, 

Miss Coates 


